GSBURG COLLEGE

Department of Public Safety

Alert: Warning: Bulletin:
Critical/Major Incident Important Incident Information Only

December 14th 2012: Theft from Music Hall

Public Safety was notified at 3pm yesterday, December 13", of a theft from the music building. Staff reported witnessing
2 black males exit the Music building with 3 IMac computers. Public Safety officers were unable to locate the suspects.
Upon further investigation it was found that the monitors were taken from an open classroom. Please view the following
video images and be aware of these suspects. Call Public Safety or 911 if you see them.

Safety Tips

- The Friendly Challenge: Be aware of who is your building. Say hi to everyone you pass and make eye contact. If
someone looks unfamiliar, ask them if you can help them find who/what they are looking for.

- Immediately report any suspicious activity to the Minneapolis Police or Augsburg DPS.

- Always lock your vehicle, office suite, residence room, and anything else that has a lock!

-Make sure to place valuables out of site if possible. Keep them in the trunk or on your person.

- Keep your keys on your person at all times.

-Leave valuables, particularly jewelry, at home if it is not necessary to have them at your campus residence.

-Keep your door locked even when you’re at home. It’s easy for others to enter your residence without you knowing,
particularly if you’re in a back room or if your stereo or television is playing.

-Record the make, model, and serial number of valuables and keep the records in a safe place.

-Engrave your property with your driver license number.
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